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December 9, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We were notified of the following COVID-19 positive cases today.  We quickly notified the Health Department and 

provided them with classroom student rosters, staff members’ names, bus seating charts and the duration times that each 

student and staff member were on the bus. 

 

 A student at Hastings-Mallory Elementary has tested positive for COVID-19 and all of the parents of students that 

are required to be quarantined by the Health Department for 14 days are currently being contacted by the District.  

The Oswego County Health Department is currently evaluating the bus seating chart we provided them because 

the location of where students are seated and their duration on the bus will determine which students and staff on 

that bus will require a 14 day quarantine by the Health Department.  

 

 We were also notified today that three (3) students at Brewerton Elementary tested positive for COVID-19, 

however, none of these students were in school during their 48-hour contagious period, and therefore, according 

to the Onondaga County Health Department, no other students or staff were at risk of being exposed.  Besides 

these three students, no other students or staff at Brewerton Elementary require a quarantine. 

 

NYS COVID-19 REPORT CARD (PUBLIC DASHBOARD): We are informing all parents/guardians and staff each 

time we are notified that a student or staff member has tested positive, even if the student or staff member was not in 

school during their 48-hour contagious period, in order to provide complete transparency.  The following link is the NYS 

COVID-19 Report Card that has the total number of COVID-19 cases for all NYS school districts.  Simply click on the 

link and then click on the “PUBLIC SCHOOLS” tab and then either type in Central Square CSD or the name of your 

child’s school.  These numbers are always one day behind because we are required to submit new cases every school 

day by 3 pm. https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  

https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

